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News

BNA Covers 409A Webcast

Brigen Winters and Jeff Kroh participated in the BNA-sponsored 
Webcast, “_409A: New Document Corrections Program for 
Nonqualified Plans” on January 28, 2010. BNA covered the 
webcast in the article, “Several Issues Raised About Programs To 
Correct Nonqualified Plan Documents” published on February 1, 
2010 by Mary Hughes in the Executive Compensation section.
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